POLICY ON TELEVISIONS IN CITY OFFICES

In an effort to encourage efficient use of working hours and enhance the working
environment, televisions will not be allowed in City offices and should be removed from the
premises. If the television is owned by the City of Vicksburg, it should be turned in to the
Purchasing Department. If it is a personal television, it should be taken home by the owner.

Television screens that are used as computer monitors and not hooked up to cable are
exempt from this policy.

Televisions will be allowed in the lobby of the Vicksburg Police Department and the day
room of the various fire stations.

If any other department believes it needs a television for business use only, the division
head must submit a request in writing for consideration by the Board of Mayor and Aldermen. If
the Board allows a television to stay on the premises, it must be for business uses only.

This the day of July, 2017.

The Mayor and Aldermen of the
City of Vicksburg, Mississippi

George Flaggs, Jr., Mayor

Michael A. Mayfield, Sr., Alderman

Alex J. Monsour, Jr., Alderman



